
 

The Mt. Pleasant Elementary PTA 

invites you to the annual 

 Family Movie Night
 

Admission is free!

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday September  14th  
at Columbus Elementary School 

 

Gates will open at 7:00pm  
Movie will begin at sundown (approx. 7:30pm)  

*Movie will be outside in the parking lot or in the gym depending on weather* 
 

Please bring beach chairs, blankets or towels to sit and enjoy the movie   

The PTA concession stand will be selling popcorn, candy, 
baked goods and beverages. 

No smoking or alcoholic beverages are allowed.  All children must be accompanied by an adult.   
 

We are looking for donations of baked goods from parents for the movie night. You 
can either drop off items at school the day of the movie, or bring them with you that 

night. Please contact the committee members below if you would like to donate. 
 

Laura Abbatantuono Labba124@yahoo.com 
Julie Lonergan lonerganrn@optonline.net 

Stephanie Pastilha bluesunstar@optonline.net    
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